
The Moorhead Area Public Schools accepting proposals for Pupil 

Transportation Services for the following school years: 2017-18, 

2018-19, with an option for negotiation for an additional two school 

terms. For complete details and Specifications of the Request for 

Proposals (RFP) please go to the Moorhead Area Public Schools 

website at www.moorheadschools.org/rfp. If you have any questions 

please contact Brandon Lunak, Assistant Superintendent of Finance 

and Operations at 218-284-3370. 

Receipt of written quotations will be received not later than 
Thursday, February 23, 2017 at 1:00 PM.  Three (3) copies 
of the written quotation along with all supporting data and 
schedules, must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly 
marked “STUDENT TRANSPORTATION SERVICES” 
with the provider’s name, address, phone, and email 
address.  

 

 


